
 

PO Box 201800  1515 East 6th Avenue  Helena, MT  59620   (406) 444-3115 

Memo 
 
To: Network Advisory Council Fr: Tracy Cook, SLR Director  
 
Date: October 27, 2016 
 
Re: Remaining FY16 LSTA Funds 
 
We may have a small amount of FY16 LSTA funds to allocate during your November 10, 
2016 meeting.  I will know the exact dollar amount by the time of your meeting. 
 
I will send you an update as soon as I have the final dollar amount.  Based on the initial 
figures, Jennie Stapp and I recommend adding the funding to the training budget.  The 
additional dollars could fund a third MSL workshop series in SE Montana which would 
fulfill a request we’ve had for training in that area.  Any additional funds could go 
towards either the Leadership Institute or Trustee training. 
 
We make this recommendation based on the findings from the Library Development 
Task Force Recommendations which prioritized investment in professional development 
and board development. 


